
 

Youth Girls – Come try! 

We are having a light training session/ 

information session on Friday 29th at 6pm. Due 

to cricket, we will meet on the Auskick oval just 

behind the Max Connors ( our home) change 

rooms. 

Bring your runners, a drink bottle and a friend. 

All past and new players welcome. Players 

must be turning thirteen in 2020 and can be 

turning 18 in 2020 

See you there 

Contact Tamara 0409 218 982 if you have any 

questions 

 


